
Celebrating International Non
Binary People’s Day and Non
Binary Awareness Week
The  8th  July  marks  the  beginning  of  2024’s  Non  Binary
Awareness Week, a week celebrating and raising awareness of
all things Non Binary.

This week culminates in the 14th July which is International
Non Binary People’s Day. This day has been celebrated since
2012 when non binary blogger Katje van Loon wrote a post
addressing a need for a day that celebrated those that do not
fit within the gender binary and suggesting that the 14th July
would serve as a good date for this, being that it falls
between International Women’s Day and International Men’s Day.
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